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This is what you told us about Cheetham Hill and Queens Medical Centres.  We are using this information to continuously improve the quality of the service we provide.
	You Said

People are mostly working, please provide a service on a Saturday
There is no complaints procedure


	
	

	
	

	
	





I would like the opportunity to meet face to face.  
We Did
We now offer GP appointments until 8pm most evenings and on Saturdays along with nurse and HCA appointments at both our Cheetham Hill branch and at NMGH. 
We have a clear and robust complaints and compliments procedure.  This can be found on our website, on signs in the practice or you can obtain a printed copy from our reception
All patients have the choice as to whether they would like to a face-to-face consultation, at telephone appointment or a video consultation. 
You Said
Sometimes doctors refuse to listen to all problems because of lack of time  

We Did
We have increased the ways in which patients can book in appointments to include using the NHS App, through Patient Access and on the website to ensure that those with hearing difficulties have an alternative route to communicate with the practice.  We have also increased our Social Media presence in the hope of engaging with more of our patients. 
We very much recognise that sometimes, the allocated 10 mins can go quickly.  We have investigated increasing appointment times to 15 mins however, this would mean significantly reducing the number of appointments we can offer each day. We will continue to monitor this area and will engage with our Patient Participation Group around any changes we are considering which may impact patients. 
There needs to be improvements for deaf people, phones are difficult


· We have added a call queuing system to inform you of your position in the queue.  This is aimed at giving you the information you need to decide if you would like to hold or call back later. 
· Every available member of staff answers calls during our busiest time (bet 8am – 9am)
· You can book appointments using the NHS App or Patient Access from 8am each morning and you can book appointments in advance via our website giving you an alternative to calling in at 8am. 
· The message you hear whilst on hold answers many commonly asked questions. You may get the answer you need without having to hold to speak with our care navigators. 
· This message also asks patients to call later in the day if the query is something other than booking an appointment. This way all incoming lines will be available for appointments between 8am and 9am. 
· Our phone system now allows us to analyse how our phones are used, ensuring that we can check productivity, monitor call volumes and wait times etc. in order to utilise our resources most effectively. 
· We have added video consultations, extended access appointments with GPs at NMGH and Cheetham Hill Medical Centre and referrals direct to our community pharmacist colleagues to increase the number of appointment options open to you. 
We Did
We received several comments around the difficulty in access appointments by telephone in the mornings 
You Said
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